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will be tormented day and night forever and ever.

2 Pet 2:4 For if God did not spare angels when
they sinned, but cast them into hell and committed
them to pits of darkness, reserved for judgment;

Ps 103:19-20 The LORD has established His throne
in the heavens; And His sovereignty rules over
all. Bless the LORD, you His angels, Mighty in
strength, who perform His word, Obeying the voice
of His word!

(b) Propositions concerning humans

(1] Humans are spirits in union with bodies

Human beings are persons who have both a spirit
ual and a physical nature. They are personal
beings with God-consciousness, having been created
in the image of God. Their personalities survive
death, and the dissolution of their physical na
ture, in a disembodied state.

Jas 2:26 For just as the body without (the) spirit
is dead, so also faith without works is dead.

2 Cor 5:6-8 Therefore, being always of good cour
age, and knowing that while we are at home in the
body we are absent from the Lord -- for we walk by
faith, not by sight -- we are of good courage, I
say, and prefer rather to be absent from the body
and to be at home with the Lord.

[2] Humans are finite

Human beings are limited in relation to time and

space, and in knowledge and power.

Jas 4:13-14 Come now, you who say, "Today or
tomorrow, we shall go to such and such a city, and
spend a year there and engage in business and make
a profit." Yet you do not know what your life
will be like tomorrow. You are (just) a vapor that
appears for a little while and then vanishes away.

Prov 27:1 Do not boast about tomorrow, For you do
not know what a day may bring forth.

2 Pet 2:9-11 (then) the Lord knows how to rescue
the godly from temptation, and to keep the unrigh-
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